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DATE: March 17, 2015
TO: All Elk Point Community Clubs and Organizations and

All Businesses operating in or for the Community of Elk Point

FROM: Jena Colbourne: Recreation Coordinator Town of Elk Point

REFERENCE:  Funding Support for Elk Point Canada Day Celebration Activities

Once again the Elk Point Canada Day Committee is planning activities for our annual Elk Point July 1*t Canada
Day Celebrations. We would love for you to be a part of the celebrations and help make Elk Point “The Right
Place to Be” for Canada Day.

It takes an entire community to host an event of this magnitude. With your donation we are hoping to have
entertainment, perfect for people of all ages, from morning to night. There are many events scheduled for the
day such as our staple event; the parade, the kids’ activities (including games and bouncy houses), and various
performances on our outdoor stage. Returning to the celebrations this year are fan favourites Survivor, where
parents and kids battle it out in a challenge of endurance and strength, and Canada Day Idol, where local talent
from all over compete in one of the premiere singing competitions in The Lakeland. New to the celebrations
will be a Chili Cook-off, where local businesses will compete in a heated battle and after a decade absence The
Canada Day Beer Gardens will return. Any donation you are able to give would be greatly appreciated and with
your help Elk Point will be “The Right Place to Be” to celebrate Canada Day in 2015.

All donations to the Elk Point Canada Day Committee can be dropped off at the FCSS office at 5001 Railway
Avenue, Visitor Information ECO Centre, or at the Town of Elk Point office, or mailed to the Elk Point Canada
Day Committee, Box 448, Elk Point, Alberta, TOA 1A0.

On behalf of the Elk Point Canada Day Committee, we would like to say thank you for the support we receive,
both in participation and financial.

Thank you PROUDLY
CANADIAN




